ELCOME
FAMILIES!

We are so excited to welcome you and your little one to the Frog Street family!

We are honored that you are considering a school that has chosen Frog Street to be part of
your classroom and School Family. Frog Street is an early childhood education company,
helping guide the next generation of children to success through research-based curriculum,
digital resources, and professional development. We understand you are helping your little
one build lifelong skills and a love of learning. You, your teachers, and your school are a major
influence during one of the most critical periods of your child’s development! We want you to
have the very best tools available to help you with this huge responsibility.

Your child is about to embark on a journey filled with fun activities, guided play, and
instruction that is based in early brain research to optimize development and learning

outcomes.

Look out for family letters and digital read-alouds, as well as other resources from Frog Street,
provided by your school!

Happy Learning,
Your Frog Street Family
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